CHIEF OF DETECTIVES

<u>NOTICE</u> 18.2 October 10, 2018

TO:

All Geographic Commanding Officers

FROM:

Chief of Detectives

SUBJECT:

MANDATORY JUVENILE COORDINATORS MEETING

It is requested that all Juvenile Coordinators, Juvenile car personnel and/or an alternate representative attend the Juvenile Coordinators meeting presented by Juvenile Division. The meeting will provide essential information to Department Juvenile Coordinators and Juvenile car personnel regarding investigative issues and updates.

The Juvenile Coordinators meeting will be held on Wednesday, November 14, 2018, 1000 - 1200 hours, at the Deaton Auditorium, Police Headquarters Facility, 100 W. 1st Street.

If you have any questions, please contact Lieutenant Anthony Cato, Officer in Charge, Abused Child Section, Juvenile Division, at (213) 486-0558.

SEANW. MALINOWSKI, Deputy Chief

Chief of Detectives

BOB GREEN, Deputy Chief

Chief of Staff

APPROVED:

Office of the Chief of Police

DISTRIBUTION "B"